
 

23rd May 2017 
 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carers 
 

Leavers Prom 2017 
 

The Year 6 Leavers Prom is on Wednesday 19th July, 7.30-9.30pm. We hope this 
will be a really special night for the children as we wish them well for their 
future. 
 
If you would like to be involved or can offer any help setting up, please let me 
know by completing the slip below. There is a meeting planned in school for 
Thursday 8th June at 2.30pm. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 
................................................................................................................................... 
 
Dear Mrs Crittenden 
 

I can attend the Prom Planning Meeting on 8th June     

 
I am able to help out with the prom but cannot attend the meeting,  

please contact me.          

 
 
Name of child ………………………………………  Signed  …………………………… 
 
Contact me on (tel/email) ………………………………………………………………… 
 
 


